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May 18, 2021 

 

Mr. Jim Davis 

La Plata County 

1365 S Camino del Rio 

Durango, CO  81303 

 

Re: Crader Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-1981-114, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-4 
 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

 

On May 18, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application submitted 

to the Division on May 7, 2021, addressing the following: 

 

- La Plata County is requesting a technical revision for the Crader Gravel Pit permit to incorporate the 

following; 

1. Temporarily store reclaimed asphalt on site before use on other County Projects. 

2. Surface the storage yard with asphalt to ease maintenance and weed control, the asphalt pad is considered 

a permanent structure.  

3. Construct a 45 x 110 foot Sand Storage Shed on site for County Road and Bridge Operations, the sand shed 

is considered a permanent structure. 

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 4 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1981-114.  

All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1981-114 remain in full force and effect.  If you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact me at the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email 

at lucas.west@state.co.us.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Lucas J. West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CC: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Ec: Leslie Jakoby, La Plata County  

http://mining.state.co.us/

